
---- Urban Studies Conference 2020 will be postponed to 27-28 August ---- 

 

Notice to the Submitters of Abstracts on 14 March 2020 

Urban Studies Conference 2020 

 

On 12 March, the Finnish government instructed that due to COVID-19, unnecessary gatherings and 

large public events should be avoided until April-May. Thus, we have decided to move the days to: 

 

27-28 August, 2020  

Venue: Tieteiden talo, Helsinki  

 

The theme, program and location of the days remain the same. 

Due to the postponement, it might be that the new date is not suitable for all the working groups 

participants and submitters of abstracts.  

Therefore, we would like to know, whether you are able and willing to attend the working 

group with your abstract on 27-28 August. 

We kindly ask you to send an e-mail directly to your working group chair until 23 March 

and confirm your submission of abstract for the postponed conference. 

We will continue to organize the Urban Studies Conference as earlier. 

Deadline for the submission of abstracts has been postponed to 22 March. 

The registration for the event will be opened during the spring. 

The chairmen of the working groups are requested to select the presentations and to inform the 

submitters of their choices by Monday 6 April. 

 

If you have any questions, please send us e-mail to: kaupunkitutkimuksenpaivat2020@gmail.com  

Thank you for your cooperation and for your understanding! 

 

Best regards, 

Scientific Committee of the Urban Studies Conference 2020 

mailto:kaupunkitutkimuksenpaivat2020@gmail.com

